

Our ref COR13/1894 Enquiries 13 12 30

Department of Transport and Main Roads

11 June 2013

Mr Paul French Brisbane CBD BUG GPO Box 2104 Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Mr French

Free cross-river ferry for cyclists

I refer to your letter to the Right the Honourable the Lord Mayor of Brisbane, Councillor Graham Quirk, about requesting free travel on ferry services operating between Norman Park and New Farm Park and between Bulimba and Teneriffe terminals. Your correspondence was referred to TransLink for consideration and response.

TransLink is not considering free travel for cyclists on ferry services at this time, but you may wish to consider the free Brisbane City Council City Hopper service for Kangaroo Point and Southbank journeys.

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Matthew Longland

Deputy Director-General (TransLink Division)
Department of Transport and Main Roads

TransLink Division
61 Mary Street,
Brisbane Q 4000
GPO Box 50, Brisbane Q 4001
Telephone +61 7 3338 4000
Facsimile +61 7 3338 4600

Email Website translink@translink.com.au www.translink.com.au www.tmr.qld.gov.au